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US Business 41 (Florida Avenue) Pedestrian Safety Improvements from Bird Street to
Waters Avenue 436530-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Pedestrian

Safety
Improvement

Phase Completed
Limits From Bird Street

to Waters
Avenue

Project Start April 2019
City Tampa
County Hillsborough
Road Florida Ave

(Hillsborough)
US 41 Business

Construction
Cost

$1.1 million

Estimated
Completion

Fall 2019

Contractor American
Lighting and
Signalization,
LLC.

Contact Information
Project Information
  Andrew Williams
  813-612-3200
  Andrew.Williams@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
FINAL ACCEPTED: OCTOBER 29, 2019

The Florida Department of Transportation's contractor, American
Lighting and Signalization, LLC. will be making pedestrian safety
improvements to US Business 41 (Florida Avenue) between Bird
Street and Waters Avenue in Tampa. 

Improvements include:

installation of a mid-block pedestrian crosswalk on Florida
Avenue approximately 500 feet south of Waters Avenue
removal of all existing free flow right turn movements at the
intersection of Florida Avenue and Waters Avenue.  

Construction activities and lane closures will occur during daytime
and nighttime hours.

The $ 1.1 million project is expected to finish in the fall of 2019.


